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GOVERNOR CONVEYS WARM GREETINGS ON THE OCCASION OF ONAM 

 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has 

conveyed his warm greetings to people of Arunachal Pradesh on the festive 

occasion of Onam. He has also extended good wishes to the people of Kerala, 

Tamil Nadu and Karnataka, especially those serving in the State on the 

occasion. 

In his festival greetings, Governor said that Onam, the thanksgiving festival of 

the harvest season is celebrated with traditional gaiety and enthusiasm. The 

mood of rejoicing is vividly captured in the rituals and festivities associated with 

the festival, transcending all barriers and uniting all in a common brotherhood. 

He wished that the festival spread the message of love, peace and communal 

harmony in the society. 
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